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15-003 Effective
Date:

June 1, 2015

The purpose of this bulletin is to inform all participating providers of important changes 
regarding services rendered in an office setting.

Effective June 1, 2015, MRI, CT scans and PET scans are no longer allowed to be performed
in the provider's office with the exception of the below specialty providers:

> Oncology (all related specialties)
> Neurology

These diagnostic services must be referred to a participating diagnostic center. Please refer to 
the provider directory located on our website www.hcdpbc.org for participating providers.

All MRI, CT and PET scans performed in an office setting for specialties not listed above will 
be denied effective June 1, 2015.

If you have questions regarding this provider bulletin, please contact your Provider Representative at (561) 659 -
1002._________________________________________________________________________________________
Please insert this bulletin into your Provider Handbook. The policies and procedures in this bulletin supersede
any related policies and procedures within the handbook.
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